
January 2024

Newsletter

 21 & 22 Jan- Bags 2 School

22 Jan- OJSA Meeting

26 March- School Disco

We hope you had a wonderful Christmas and are feeling ready
for 2024. 

We’re really excited to announce that from our various festive
fundraisers, including the disco, Christmas Cracker, Sleigh drive,
calendar, jumpers and refreshment sales, we raised just over
£3,000.00 profit. We’re thrilled as a team and thank you all for
your support.

Last term we funded new kitchen
equipment for the children to use
in the sparkly new kitchen facility
in school. We also paid for the
children’s Christmas show from
M&M Theatre Productions.

Dates for
the  diary

Happy New Year to you all!

All OJSA events can be paid for by
sending payments directly to the
OJSA

Acc Name: Oakley Junior School
Association
Sort Code: 30-90-53 
Account Number: 00309144
Reference: Your child's name

OJSA Bank Details This term we are supporting with all your spring-cleaning needs.
If you’re having a clear out, please consider us for any outgrown
Christmas tops/jumpers (kids and grown ups) and any re-giftable
items ahead of Christmas 2024 activities. 

We also have our next Bags 2 School collection on Sunday 21st
January 1-2pm and Monday 22nd January 8.15-9.15am. 

The next school disco will be just before the Easter break on 26th
March.



Follow our Facebook page for more
details and links to other events

For those who enjoy a quiz, two of our parents are hosting
one at St Leonards on 2nd March to help raise funds and
support for them running the London Marathon. 
Click here for full details and to book your table. Jess and
Kat, best of luck on your super long run!!

Our next meeting will be on Monday 22nd January from
7.30pm in the school staff room. We’re looking for ideas
for parents to enjoy; old school disco, bingo, 5-a-side
football tournament etc. We’re also keen to create an
Easter scavenger hunt for the kids during the Easter
holidays. So, if you think you can share thoughts on
anything like that, or if you just fancy getting out the
house on a Monday, you are very welcome to join us!

Sunday 21st January 1-2pm and Monday 22nd January 8.15- 9am. We will be in the
school layby ready to take your donations.

All profits are shared between the infant and junior schools.

We accept the following ‘good quality’ items
for re-use:

Men’s, Ladies’ and Children’s clothing
Paired shoes (tied together or elastic band
around)
Handbags
Hats
Bags
Scarves and ties
Jewellery
Lingerie
Socks
Belts
Soft toys
Household linen
Household curtains
Household towels
Household bedding (bed sheets, pillow
cases and duvet covers)

We do not accept:

Duvets and blankets
Pillows and cushions
Carpets, rugs and mats (including bath,
shower and toilet mats)
Soiled, painted, ripped or wet clothing
School uniforms with and without logo
Corporate clothing and workwear
Textile off cuts, yarns or threaded material

Bags 2 School Collection

https://www.facebook.com/groups/244628445665220
https://firebasestorage.googleapis.com/v0/b/app-store-81d55.appspot.com/o/rRmuwctDVU%2FKat%20%26%20Jess's%20quiz%20night.jpg?alt=media&token=41fef7bb-5564-40fe-a910-8cdcfdbb4a2b

